
Wear Spots for  

Children in Need & donate to our 

School Fair! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16th November 2018 is Children in 
Need Day and Spotty Accessory Day! 

 

Wear normal school uniform with  spotty 
accessories in exchange for any unwanted 
gifts to donate to the                              
Christmas Fair.  

 

Class teachers will also be collecting                                                

donations for Children in Need:                   

suggested donation of 50p. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Please note, next Friday 23rd November is Crazy Hair Day in return for chocolates and 

sweets (in date) for the School Fair, and Friday 30th November is a full mufti-day in 

return for bottles.  
 


